
 

 
                                                    November 17, 2016 

 
WINTER WONDERLAND OF LIGHTS  

Flip-the-switch holiday celebration ceremony this Saturday   

Toronto – Ontario Power Generation (OPG) is proud to once again sponsor the annual 
Winter Festival of Lights in Niagara Falls. More than two million sparkling lights illuminate 
the eight-kilometre Niagara Parkway route and surrounding tourist district. 

“We’re very pleased to be a part of the best winter light festival in North America,” said Gerry 
Foote OPG’s Niagara Plant Group Manager. “This year, we extended our title sponsorship 
and we couldn’t be happier. It’s well worth the trip to Niagara!” 

The festival begins Nov. 19, with a flip-the-switch ceremony at Queen Victoria Park in 
Niagara Falls and runs through Jan. 31, 2017. Now in its 34th year, the festival attracted 
more than 1.2 million visitors last year.   

OPG’s Sir Adam Beck hydroelectric stations have been using the power of the Niagara 
River to generate clean and renewable energy for more than 90 years.  For the next 10 
weeks, this clean energy will help illuminate more than two million lights. 

For more information on the OPG Winter Festival of Lights, visit www.wfol.com 
 
OPG generates safe, clean, reliable, low cost power for Ontario. More than 99 per cent of 
this power is free of smog and greenhouse gas emissions. OPG's power is priced 40 per 
cent lower than other generators, which helps moderate customer bills. 
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For more information, please contact: 

Ontario Power Generation Media Relations 

416-592-4008 or 1-877-592-4008 

Follow us on Twitter @opg 

 

 

http://www.opg.com/news-and-media/our-stories/Documents/20161118_FestivalofLights.pdf
http://www.wfol.com/

